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Dear Mr. Newman:

The Department of Environmentel Protection’s Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste 1is in receipt
of a request for administrative action to the Monmouth County Solid Waste Management Plan
(County Plan) dated January 20, 2015. The administrative action request proposes to amend the
County Plan by including Mazza & Sons, Inc. located at Shafto Road on Lot No. 26.01, Block145,

in the Borough of Tinton Falls, Monmouth County to operate a Class A recycling facﬂﬂ:y The
facility may receive no more than ten (10) tons per day of Class A recyclable materials consisting of
zluminum and tin cans, cardboard, glass and paper combined. The total amount of unprocessed
Class A material consisting of aluminum and tin cans, cardboard, glass and paper stored on-site
shall not exceed 120 cubic yards and shall be stored in four (4) thirty(30) cubic yard roll-off
containers to be located at unspecified locations throughout the permitted site.

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(b) 5., on-site operational changes at an existing facility may be
considered for approval through the administrative action process. Therefore, this request is hereby
approved as an administrative action pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(%).

Please be advised that this administrative action approval shall not be construed as an expression of

the Department’s intent to issue a permit modification to the subject facility for the above noted
operational changes.
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If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact Ed Nieliwocki of my staff at (605)
984-6939 or email at ed.nieiiwocki@dep.ni.,gov } :

Sincerely,

Deborah Pmito, Bureau Chief -
Bureau of Planning & Licensing



